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January 20, 2017 

 

 

Dear North Phoenix Families, 

 

Like you, we feel grateful to be part of the North Phoenix community. We all watch as our 

children grow academically, morally, and socially as a result of the Great Hearts culture and 

curriculum.  With the launch of The Foundation for the Future campaign, we are now ready to 

take the final steps to have a campus worthy of this program, worthy of our students and 

teachers, and worthy of the generations to come. 

 

Now that construction has begun, we know it is really happening. So, when we were asked in 

October to serve on the campaign cabinet, we enthusiastically said “yes!” Not because any of us 

are experts, but because we want to help build our new campus along with all of you, our fellow 

North Phoenix families. 

 

There are two important questions we all had before we considered our gifts to the campaign. 

 

1. How much is the overall campaign goal, and where do our capital campaign 

contribution funds go? 

 

Our campaign goal is $1,300,000.  The campaign proceeds will complete our $19.1 million 

campus, benefitting every facet of school life: our gymnasium and home sports field, the 

performing arts, our library, our classrooms and labs, as well as student and faculty common 

areas.  

 

2. How is this different from the Community Investment and Tax Credit campaigns in 

which we already participate? 

 

Community Investment and Tax Credit are annual campaigns necessary to help fund the 

operational needs of the school.  The Foundation for the Future campaign is a one-time 

effort to build our permanent home. We ask each family to consider a special capital gift 

(which may be paid over 3 years) in addition to your annual giving for Community 

Investment and Tax Credit.  

 

We are committed to this community and committed to this campaign.  We are honored to share 

that we have already secured pledges for lead gifts totaling $221,000. 

 



 

Enclosed is a list of the available permanent commemorative giving opportunities for your 

family to consider. It is our hope that every family will support our campaign in a way that is 

truly meaningful and works for them financially.  

 

To make a gift or to learn more about the giving opportunities, please call or run into any of us 

on campus, or contact Emily Lawson, our Director of Academy Giving, at 

elawson@NorthPhoenixPrep.org or (602) 404-7414.  

 

In the days to come, please look for campaign updates and the latest construction photos of our 

new campus. 

 

We North Phoenix families have a historic moment and challenge before us.  Let us answer this 

challenge generously for the benefit of our children and the benefit of thousands of North 

Phoenix families to come. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

                     
Dave & Andrea Ericksson                        Anthony & Angie Harmon                 Steve & Amanda Kaiser   

                 
Brian & Lisa Kloft              Erin & Mark Krich                 Clay & Jenny Perkin

 
Chris & Abby Raddatz    
 


